
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We would like to share some changes we have made to the way our second-

hand uniforms shop is operated.  

We consist of a small group of student volunteers, supported by the P&C, 

committed to recycling and offering affordable second-hand clothing to our 

fellow students. All proceeds go to the P&C who commit funds towards 

projects that benefit the school community. 

In order to offer an accessible and convenient service, we will be opening up 

shop twice weekly throughout the school term and will also offer the option 

to make appointments if these times do not suit. 

Fixed opening times: 

Mondays: 8:10-8:50am 

Thursdays: 1:10-1:25pm 

Appointments can be made by contacting 

uniforms.team@pshspandc.org 

Please note that we do have classes to attend so appointments will have to 

be arranged outside of class time! 

Term 2 Winter uniform is fast approaching and whilst we do not have any 

blazers available for sale right now, we have lots of fleece jumpers, skirts 

and tracksuit jackets in all sizes. Depending on the condition the items 

below will range in price from just $2-$12. 

   

  

Donations are always gratefully accepted and can be dropped in to us during 

opening times or left next door at the social sciences departments. 

Don’t forget we also support the Clk2sell App http://www.clk2sell.com/ as a 

platform for families who prefer to buy and sell uniforms privately and are 

happy to provide help using this if needed. We find the App works well for 

more expensive uniform items and you will find a few blazers listed for sale 

already. 

Your friendly uniforms team look forward to seeing you in the shop soon 😊 

Shop Location:  

Directly above the accounts 

office. 

 

Opening times (school term): 

Mondays: 8:10-8:50am 

Thursdays: 1:10-1:25pm 

Or  

By appointment. 

 

 

Overstocked items: 

Girls skirts (all sizes) 

Fleece jumpers (all sizes) 

Tracksuit jackets (all sizes) 

Sorry no blazers now but check  

http://app.clk2sell.com/ 

 

Donations: 

Please drop in to us if we are 

open otherwise the Social 

Sciences department accepts 

donations. 

 

Contact: 

uniforms.team@pshspandc.org 

To make an appointment or ask 

any questions. 
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